From: David Radin <davidnradin@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 4:53 PM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: Ord 20:027, 20:028

| wish to communicate my support for Ord - 20:027 and/or Ord - 20:028 which are up for consideration
at this evening’s Council meeting. Other cities the size of Jonesboro across the country have adopted a
fair distribution of minority representation within the larger context of the city as a whole. Jonesboro
needs to do this as well to be seen as a business and people friendly city and adopting these Ords will
support this vision.

As a technology business owner and resident of Jonesboro for almost two decades | fully support
adoption of this new representation plan.

Thank you,

David Radin

Managing Director

BioStrategies LC

Sent from my iPhone



